
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
WITHDRAWAL OF DISTINCT PROJECT BYLAW 596-17 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given : 
 

1. On July 3, 2023, Council adopted the Distinct Project Bylaw 596-17 
(Concerning the Noise Corridor Along Route 104);  
 

2. According to the Act Respecting Land Use Planning and Development, as 
well as articles 532 and following of the Act Respecting Elections and 
Referendums in Municipalities, the Town held a Register of Interested 
Persons to Participate in a Referendum on July 21, 2023;  

 

3. According to article 553 of the Act Respecting Elections and Referendums 
in Municipalities article 21.1 of the Act Respecting Tourist Accommodation 
Establishments, the number of signatures required in the Register to trigger 
the holding of a referendum for Distinct Project Bylaw 596-17 was 51; 
 

4. Seventy-nine (79) people signed the Register;  
 

5. According to article 558 of the Act Respecting Elections and Referendums 
in Municipalities, September 5, 2023, was the last day to set the date of the 
holding of the referendum; 
 

6. According to article 559 of the Act Respecting Elections and Referendums 
in Municipalities, the Town could decide to withdraw Distinct Project Bylaw 
596-17 instead of proceeding with a referendum;   

 

7. At the August 7, 2023, Council meeting, Council withdrew Distinct Project 
Bylaw 596-17, thereby ending the adoption process for this draft bylaw 
(Resolution 2023-08-269).  

 
Given at Brome Lake 
August 8, 2023 
____________________________ 
Owen Falquero, B.A. LL.B. J.D. 
Lawyer    Greffier 
 
 
 


